
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BOARD OF RECREATION MEETING       
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 22, 2010                                                               COMMUNITY CENTER 
 
 
 
 
 

Although Director, Jack Ahearn and PT Associate Missy Orosz and I showed up with 
only three members of the Board present for the 7:00 PM meeting,  the meeting was 

cancelled at 7:30 PM due to lack of quorum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Jean Banks, Recording Secretary 


